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Please support HB 4130.  We need to keep health care decisions in the hands of 

physicians instead of profit-motivated investors.  The corporatization of medicine has 

led to more consolidation, less care for the community, and more harm to everyday 

Oregonians.  Please end corporate medicine and keep medical decisions in the 

hands of physicians. 


